










8/30/2013
Tenant

592 Washington Avenue

Portland, Maine 04103
Re: 592 Washington Avenue
Dear Tenant:


This letter is to formally notify you that you need to vacate these premises immediately pursuant to the City’s posting of the property against occupancy effective 8/28/2013.  A copy of the posting notice is attached to this letter.  

As stated in the attached notice, the reason for the posting and vacating of the premises are for serious life safety and/or building code violations that expose you and others for whom you may have responsibility to physical injury or death.  
The City is initiating an enforcement action against the owner of the property.  This action will likely lead to a court order allowing the City to remove you from the premises immediately or in the very near future.  If you would like information about the status of this action please call the City Attorney’s office at 874-8480.
If you have any questions about your legal rights as a tenant in relation to the relocation and the City’s action against the owner, you should contact an attorney to discuss those issues.  

We hope that you are successful in finding another unit with as little trouble as possible.     

Sincerely,

Chuck Fagone

Code Enforcement Officer

(207) 874-8789
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